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Burke, Ruth A

From: Rebecca Tripp <ptarzan80@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 2:38 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
The health and well-being of Mainers is directly dependent upon the health and well-being of our environment, 
and it the responsibility of the Department of Environmental Protection to ensure that the citizens of this state 
are breathing clean air. That is hardly too much to ask, especially considering the alarming rate of asthma 
among Maine's children. This is why I am vehemently opposed to the Department of Environmental 
Protection's petition to take most of Maine out of the Ozone Transport Region. We need leaders who put people 
and planet before politics, profit and personal gain. I implore you to do the right thing.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rebecca Tripp 
 
,  


